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24th May 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we prepare to say goodbye to our year eleven pupils, we want to make sure that they 
feel as supported and as prepared as possible for their post 16 education. I am writing to 
you to make you aware that, as a school, we have ensured that there will be enrichment 
materials available for your child once they leave us this half term. Each department has 
taken the time to consider what would be most helpful for your child to support them at this 
time. We have provided local colleges with information about areas of the curriculum that 
have and have not been studied throughout year eleven; the idea behind this is to support 
your child in their post 16 education.  
 
All enrichment materials will be shared on Show My Homework. There are no deadlines for 
submission and pupils should not feel under pressure to complete all of the work set. 
Instead, please advise your child that they should access materials which link to their post 
16 courses to prepare them for the next exciting stage of their education. If your child needs 
support, they can access their account on Microsoft Teams until 30th June, when they will 
be removed off roll. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Gilligan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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